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June 30, 2009 
 
Plaintiff filed Claim, proof of mailing and filing fee.  Amount of 
Claim: $397,081. 

  
July 1, 2009 

 
Board issued Acknowledgment letter and forwarded a copy of the 
Claim to Attorney General. 

  
July 8, 2009 

 
Chief Deputy Attorney General filed Acknowledgement of Claim dated 
July 1, 2009.  Receipt of same acknowledged on July 7, 2009. 

 
August 28, 2009 

 
Defendant filed Answer and New Matter. 

 
August 31, 2009 

 
Board forwarded letter to Plaintiff requesting response to New 
Matter.  

 
September 16, 2009 

 
Plaintiff filed Reply to New Matter. 

 
September 16, 2009                                               

                           
Defendant filed letter relative to First Request for the Production 
of Documents Directed to Plaintiff. 

 
September 17, 2009 

 
Board forwarded letter to parties directing them to proceed with 
discovery. 

 
October 28, 2009 

 
Defendant filed certificate of Service of Interrogatories Directed 
to Plaintiff First Set. 
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November 6, 2009 
 
Plaintiff filed Certificate of Service regarding the Answer to 
Defendant’s First Request for the Production of Documents Directed 
to Plaintiff. 

 
February 1,2010 

 
Plaintiff filed Certificate of Service of First Request for 
Production of Documents and Response to Defendant’s Interrogatories 
Directed to Plaintiff (First Set). 

 
May 20, 2010 

 
Plaintiff filed Praecipe for Withdrawal of Appearance of Thomas L. 
Isenberg, Jr., Esquire on behalf of Plaintiff and entry of 
appearances of Kenneth L. Sable, Esquire and Barbara A. Zemlock, 
Esquire as co-counsel for Plaintiff. 

 
January 7, 2011 

 
Plaintiff requested by telephone one subpoena 4009.1 – to produce 
documents.  

 
January 10, 2011 

 
Board forwarded one subpoena 4009.1 – to produce documents to 
Plaintiff.  

 
July 7, 2011 

 
Defendant requested by telephone one subpoena 4009.1 – to produce 
documents.  

 
July 7, 2011 

 
Board forwarded one subpoena 4009.1 – to produce documents to 
Defendant. 
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April 25, 2013 
 

Plaintiff filed a letter advising that the above-captioned matter 
has been settled and that the consideration has been paid by 
Defendant and therefore request the matter be marked discontinued 
with prejudice and settled. 

 
April 26, 2013 

 
Board rendered Order.  Order as follows:  “AND NOW, this 26th day of 
April, 2013, upon receipt of a letter executed by Carleton O. 
Strouss, Esquire, on behalf of Plaintiff, Trumbull Corporation to 
the use and benefit of HRI, Inc., requesting that the Board mark 
the above-captioned matter discontinued with prejudice and settled, 
docketed with this Board under date of April 25, 2013, it is 
ORDERED and DIRECTED that the above-captioned matter be marked 
settled, discontinued and ended with prejudice.”  Copy forwarded to 
all parties of record. 

 
April 30, 2013 

 
Plaintiff filed Acceptance of Service of Order dated April 26, 
2013.  Receipt of same acknowledged April 29, 2013. 

 
May 1, 2013 

 
Plaintiff filed Acceptance of Service of Order dated April 26, 
2013.  Receipt of same acknowledged April 29, 2013. 

 


